
        
 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
Wednesday 11 September 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live 
Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our  
current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

BE A GREAT COMMITTEE MEMBER 

Are you new to a community group? Do you 
want to learn the tips and tricks of good 
governance? 

This workshop will run through the basics 
including legal obligations, committee roles 
and responsibilities, as well as tips for 
running effective meetings.

This FREE online session will take place 
Tuesday 10 September from 6.30pm.

More information and to register your 
attendance, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
communitytraining

RATES NOTICES

South Gippsland Shire residents can expect to 
receive their annual rates notice in the mail, or 
online, very soon.

Rates help to provide a number of services to 
our local community. You might not need or 
use all of the services at every stage or your 
life, but paying rates helps to ensure our local 
communities remain vibrant and well-serviced.

If you have questions about your rates notices, 
please contact Council’s rates team. Payment 
plans and assistance is also available. For 
more information, please go to: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/rates

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Australia Day Awards Now Open
The 2025 South Gippsland 
Australia Day Awards are now 
open! 🎉

This is your chance to shine 
a spotlight on the incredible 
residents who make our 
community so special. The 
awards celebrate South 
Gippsland’s unsung heroes who 
go above and beyond to enrich 
and contribute to our local area.

This year there are three award 
categories: 

•	 Citizen of the Year

•	 Young Citizen of the Year

•	 Community Event of the Year

Join us in celebrating these 
outstanding individuals and 
events at the Australia Day 
Awards ceremony on Wednesday, 
15 January 2025 from 6.30pm at 
the Meeniyan Town Hall.

Submit your nominations now at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
australiaday

Don’t miss out—nominations 
close Wednesday 6 November 
2024.

Let’s come together to honour the 
heroes of South Gippsland.

Four tri-coloured sheep from One Chain 
Road, Kardella, have been impounded 
by Council in accordance with the 
Impounding of Livestock Act 1994. 

If these sheep are not claimed and the 
relevant fees paid within seven days 
from the date of this notice, they will be 
sold.

If these are you sheep, or if you have 
any enquiries, please contact our 
Community Safety team on 5662 9200. 

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

Impounded Livestock


